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Dear WFWP-GWPN members, friends, and supporters, 

 

Join WFWP-GWPN USA for our upcoming webinar on Thursday, November 

30 at 5 PM PST / 8 PM EST on the theme "Eco-Peace: The Responsibility of 

Humanity." 
  

Every year countries congregate to discuss and measure progress on a multilateral effort 



 

 

to address the issue of climate change at the UN Climate Change Conference (COP). This 

year, COP will begin its 28th session on November 30. In recognition of these efforts, 

WFWP USA will host a webinar on the topic, “Eco-Peace: The Responsibility of 

Humanity.” The webinar will explore humanity's role in environmental stewardship, 

shedding light on our shared responsibility and how we can collectively fulfill it.  

 

Over the course of their life, Mother Moon, founder of WFWP, and her late husband, 

have advocated for the interdependent relationship between humanity and the 

environment which was originally envisioned by our Creator. Their passion for this area 

has given birth to numerous projects, such as the SunHak Peace Prize and International 

Conferences on the Unity of the Sciences, as well as projects that preserve and restore 

natural environments worldwide. Their efforts have addressed food insecurity, 

ecosystem restoration, and have created pathways for the free exchange of technological 

advancements across national borders.  

 

We invite you to join our panel of esteemed speakers in this enlightening discussion 

which will enrich our understanding of our environmental responsibility and how we 

can work together for the well-being of our planet and create "Eco-Peace." 

 

Click below to RSVP to the Zoom event. 

 

Sincerely, 

WFWP-GWPN USA 
 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

Our Contact Information 
Women's Federation for World Peace USA 
481 8th Avenue, Suite 608 
New York, NY 10001 
(212) 302-8837 
www,wfwp,us 

 

 

  

 
 


